
THANK YOU
Thank you for reading the 2018 edition of the University of 
Colorado Honors Journal. It has been a pleasure presenting 
you with the works included therein, as we, the Editorial 
Board, believe them to be some of the finest undergraduate 
work at the University of Colorado Boulder. Additional copies 
of the Journal can be found in the Honors Program office 
in Norlin Library (Room M400M). For more information and 
the complete text of works that did not fit into the print 
edition, please visit our website at www.honorsjournal.com or 
contact us at cuhonorsjournal@gmail.com. We accept exemplary 
work year-round, though our submission deadline for the next 
journal is typically in mid-November. If you are a student at 
the university who is interested in become a member of the 
Editorial Board, please contact us. Once again, thank you, 
reader, for without your commitment the Honors Journal could 
not exist.
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ERIKA GULIJA 
Publicity Director
Erika is a senior, graduating this May, with double degrees in International Affairs and 
Journalism and double minors in Arabic Language and Religious Studies. This is her second 
year on the Honors Journal board, serving first as a creative nonfiction editor and now as 







HONORS JOURNAL|  160 

YVONNE KRUMREY 
Social Science Editor
Yvonne is double majoring in Geography and English, and plans on graduating in May of 2018. 
She is currently spending most of her time panicking about her thesis, looking at cats on 
instagram, and thinking about Cher. In the future, she plans on doing something with maps, 
maybe. Or maybe writing. There are a lot of maybes involved in Yvonne’s future. She enjoys 


